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OCTOBER MEETING will be held Sunday October 14th at 2:00 P.M. in the lower level of the Trinity 
United Methodist Church located at 701 North 20th Street, on the hill west of Uintah Gardens 
Shopping Center, Uintah and 19thStreets. Guests are welcome at our regular meetings.  
  
AGENDA 

I. Introduction of guests and new members 
II. Secretary’s Report 

III. Treasurer’s Report 
IV. Old Business 
V. New Business 
VI. September Exhibit Talks 
VII. Intermission Break 
VIII. Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award 
IX. Door Prize Drawings 
X. Adjournment 

September Meeting 

Twenty-two members and one guest, Jeff Shevlin, ANA’s Executive Director, were in attendance at our Sunday 
afternoon meeting. 
The secretary’s report as published in the July news-letter was given and accepted. 
The treasurer’s report was given and accepted. 

September Business 

Frank K., along with Bill K. reviewed the Young Numismatists program being organized by the Society for school age 
kids to learn about collecting coins and numismatic history.  Frank has asked our membership for donations of less 
expensive U. S., foreign, Canadian coins and numismatic coin holders and books for giveaways to school age 
beginning collectors. 

September Door Prize Winners 

Winners of our door prizes were; Terry Cl., Terry Cr., Steve D., Helena B., and Steve I. 

Volunteer Prize Winner 

Being in attendance, volunteer prize winner for August was Rick A.  

September Auction 

A nine lot auction was held with five lots selling. 

October Exhibit Talks 

All members are invited to bring an item(s) to show for our exhibit talk session.  All that is needed is displaying the 
item(s) with a short talk or explanation of the exhibit. 

2012 Holiday Party 

Reservations have been made for our Joint Christmas Holiday Dinner Meeting with CSCC on Tuesday, December 4
th
, 

6:00 to 9:00 P.M. at the Golden Corral Restaurant, 1970 Waynoka Road. 
Because of the increased number of Society, Coin Club and family members over the last couple years, the door prize 
system is of growing concern. We will review a new door prize system and any other concerns of the clubs at this 
October meeting. 

November Society Elections 

Another item that will be on our agenda before the November meeting would be the election of society officers. Over 
the last couple years we have let our officer elections slide.  Frank K. has volunteered his services for quite a few 
years with his grandson, Jared helping with “President in training” this last year.   
Our Society must have member participation and cooperation with this very important society function. 

Overton and Henderson Awards 

It is that time again to review the two awards that are given to deserving members by the clubs at the December 
Christmas Party. 

ANA’s Web Space Page 

Our website can be viewed at (csns.anaclubs.org) or (cscc.anaclubs.org).  We do need help with this and ask the 
membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, art work and newsletters to the site. 

September Exhibit Talks were presented by eight members 

1.)   George M.  (The Great Silver Sale)  an 1882 GSA packaged Carson City Dollar from 1972-73 

2.)   John H.  (Club’s History)  four gold coins, used as a trade and history of the beginning of the two Springs clubs 

3.)   Jeff S.  (World’s Fair)  items from the 1894 San Francisco, California “Midwinter Exposition” World’s Fair 

4.)   Terry Cr.  (Cattleman’s Centennial)  history/medals from the 1967 Cattleman’s Association in Colorado Springs 

5.)   Ken H.  (Cruise)  buttons, gambling chips cut out of shells from the Upper Mississippi Riverbank 

6.)   Rick A.  (1500’s Dates)  a variety of coins from mid European countries from years 1500 to 1520 

7.)   Terry Cl. (Ads)  telling of unscrupulous numismatic advertising that deceives the public and novice collectors 

8.)   Dan U.  (Portugal King)  coins of John VI, King of The United Kingdom of Portugal, Brazil and the Algarves 

      September Exhibit Winning Talk was presented to John H. 

  
  George Mountford 
  Secretary 


